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GALENA PARK
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

ECHS National School Lunch Program
 
Houston, Texas: We are pleased to inform you the Early College High School in the Galena Park 
Independent School District will be implementing the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) and 
School Breakfast Program (SBP) during the 2018-2019 school year.

Schools that participate in the NSLP and SBP are able to provide healthy breakfasts and lunches 
each day for ALL students enrolled. Parents may apply for free or reduced meals by filling out a 
meal application. Meal applications are available at the Early College High School and the GPISD 
Administration Building. 

Students enrolled at Early College High School will not be charged for school meals  
during the 2018-19 school year.

If we can be of any further assistance or for more information, please contact the Student Nutrition 
Services Department at 832-386-1211.
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